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It is with solidarity that the Hospital Sisters of St. Francis stands with Leadership Conference of Women 
Religious (LCWR) in disappointment by the US withdrawal from the Paris Climate Agreement. 
Recognizing our Catholic teaching that climate change is a grave moral issue that threatens our 
commitment to life, we will continue to advocate against climate policies that harm the Earth and its 
inhabitants and promote environmental justice. 
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